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SPEAKER: 
Hi, everyone, it's Emma Bennison back with you for another update on the work of Blind Citizens Australia. Before I get started, can I just say a very sincere and heartfelt thank you to the many of you who have texted, emailed, commented on social media in relation to my resignation announcement last week. I have had so many kind responses, and really appreciate them, and just wanted to publicly thank everyone for all of their good wishes.
Also wanted to remind you that our AGM is coming up. Like all not-for-profit organisations, we have to have one. And we are very excited because we have positions available on our board, on our National Policy Council, on our NSW/ACT State Division, and also the position of president is up for election this time around as well. So if you are a full member of Blind Citizens Australia, I just wanted to remind you that it's really important that you get your nomination in by 25 October.
And if for some reason you've missed the notice or it's gotten lost or something's happened, all the information is available via our website at www.bca.org.au. And that includes information about how to nominate, but also we have position descriptions for each of the positions that are available. So if you're wondering, you know, "Is it right for me? Should I nominate? Have I got the skills?" then it is definitely worth having a look at our website to find out more.
The other thing that you can, of course, do is give us a call. I'm always open to having a conversation with individuals who are contemplating nominating, and I know that members of our board and our president, John Simpson, are also very happy to talk with you. So, if you do want to contact us, the number to do that is 1800 033 660. That's 1800 033 660.
And just finally, a reminder that we have our awards event on this coming Friday night, 15 October, and of course that very deliberately coincides with White Cane Day, International White Cane Day, where we celebrate the wonderful freedom and independence that the white cane affords so many of us, and we also celebrate the work of some outstanding contributors to Blind Citizens Australia and to the broader community.
So please, if you haven't already, feel free to register for that event, and all the information about the event can be found on our website again at www.bca.org.au. And if you do have any issues with registering, please don't hesitate to give us a call on 1800 033 660.
So, that's all for this week. Thank you, everybody, and I look forward to speaking to you again next week.




